
Fox Hollow School Community Council 

3.29.2017 

 
Present:  Darrin Johnson, Adam Huffaker, Janna Bush, Julie Burnside, Stephanie Arnell, Shanalea Kunz 

Excused:  Juli Pfunder, Melissa Stewart 

Discussion: 

Revise the Trustlands budget.   
Principal Johnson shared with those in attendance the upcoming proposed Trustlands plan. 

• There will be an increase in the Trustlands funding from the past years. 
• Proposal is to increase aide time for additional aides in the building to assist teir two interventions 

for students behind in reading. 
• Continue to pay for Mastery Connect to assist with common assessments. 
• Pay for some technology needs as relates to literacy. 
• A new Chrome book lab. 
• Continue with extended day kindergarten intervention. 
• Provide professional development for teachers. 
• Provided subs for teachers to attend professional development. 
• Provide classroom libraries for new teachers. 

  

All were in favor of the new plan 

Juli and Melissa voted in favor after reviewing the plan 

  

  

  

	


